
SIXTEEN LUXURY 4 STAR LODGES SET AMIDST 
ACRES OF PINE WOODLAND AND BEAUTIFUL 
TRANQUIL COUNTRYSIDE.
PET FRIENDLY AND OPEN ALL YEAR FOR 
SHORT STAYS AND SPECIAL BREAKS.
WE CAN EVEN HELP TO ORGANISE A 
SPECIAL OCCASION WITH FLOWERS, WINE OR 
CAKES.

VILLAGE HALL EVENTS WRAMBLER
The newsletter for Wreltonians everywhere No. 260 June 2025

Tony Miller on 01751 476931
email: wrambler@wreltonvillage.uk

For news, events or other items for inclusion in The Wrambler please contact:-

by latest 23rd of month (for publication following month)

DATE EVENT START END
01/06/2025 Conversations over Coffee 10:00 AM 11:00 AM
03/06/2025 Woodcarvers 9:00 AM 3:00 PM
04/06/2025 Little Stars Playgroup 9:15 AM 11:15 AM
05/06/2025 Craft Group 1:30 PM 3:00 PM
05/06/2025 Table Tennis - all Villagers welcome 7:00 PM 9:00 PM
06/06/2025 Line Dancing 2:00 PM 4:00 PM
08/06/2025 Conversations over Coffee 10:00 AM 11:00 AM
10/06/2025 Woodcarvers 9:00 AM 3:00 PM
11/06/2025 Little Stars Playgroup 9:15 AM 11:15 AM
12/06/2025 Table Tennis - all Villagers welcome 7:00 PM 9:00 PM
13/06/2025 Line Dancing 2:00 PM 4:00 PM
15/06/2025 Conversations over Coffee 10:00 AM 11:00 AM
17/06/2025 Woodcarvers 9:00 AM 3:00 PM
18/06/2025 Little Stars Playgroup 9:15 AM 11:15 AM
19/06/2025 Table Tennis - all Villagers welcome 7:00 PM 9:00 PM
22/06/2025 Conversations over Coffee 10:00 AM 11:00 AM
24/06/2025 Woodcarvers 9:00 AM 3:00 PM
24/06/2025 Parish Council Meeting 7:30 PM 9:00 PM
25/06/2025 Fitness Class 6:00 PM 10:00 PM
26/06/2025 Table Tennis - all Villagers welcome 7:00 PM 9:00 PM
29/06/2025 Conversations over Coffee 10:00 AM 11:00 AM

To book the Village Hall please contact Wendy Brooks on 07904 293181 or by 
email at wendybrooks47@gmail.com

Garden Get-Together for the villagers of Wrelton

Repair to steps at top of High Street

Please contact Don McFarlane on 01751-467102 or 
don@malton.me.uk to book your teams in.

Carol and Gordon Marsh would like to invite all 
villagers of Wrelton to an afternoon get-together in 
their garden at Orchard House on High Street. Please 
bring your own drinks and a small plate of finger food 
to share. They look forward to seeing you there 
(sunshine permitting).

Village Quiz - Saturday 5th July - 8pm start

Book with Anne (476931) or Bathsheba (473395)
Spaces still available

Thanks to the Parish Council for organising the repair 
to the steps near the playground at the top of High 
Street. The repair was funded by the Parish Council  
to ensure safe access for users. 

STALLS-ON-THE-GREEN
Despite the inclement weather I can report, at the time of going to press, 
that we raised a healthy £700.00 for the Village Hall. May I thank all the 
villagers who helped and to those who spent most generously. Special 
thanks also to Anne and Tony at Belmont for their hospitality. 
Don McFarlane

Thank you for the donation of £10 we received in May. This will help with 
the printing costs of the Wrambler. 

Village Day out - HELMSLEY Wall Gardens - 
11th June 2025



VILLAGE HALL COMMITTEE MEMBERS REQUIRED
If you would like to help us at the Village Hall, we would welcome new 
members to our Committee. Please contact Don McFarlane by Tel. 07963 
591155 or email at don@malton.me.uk to discuss.

Wrelton Village Hall Committee - 2025 AGM
The AGM for the Village Hall Committee took place on Tuesday 29th April. 
The elected members were as follows:
Chair - Don McFarlane; Vice Chair - Helen Young; Treasurer - Paul 
Cosgrove; Secretary - Chris Bakes; Bookings Clerk - Wendy Brooks;  Mark 
Brooks

Wrelton Village Hall Chair Report (edited) for the Year 2024/25 - 
(continued)

Copper Beech Tree on Goshen Green
The Parish Council and residents of Wrelton would like to thank Mrs Anne 
Bowditch for the generous funding of the copper beech tree on Goshen 
Green in memory of her husband, Mr Robert Bowditch. A commemorative 
plaque was recently sited by the tree. 

Finance
Fundraising efforts from everybody concerned means we continue to 
operate healthily, and thanks to Paul Cosgrave who continues to improve 
the financial administration. Thanks also to Kathi Wheeler for auditing this 
years accounts.
Building
The Hall was decorated and new blinds installed. The toilets are now going 
to be completely upgraded. Quotes will be obtained and a possible grant 
will be secured. Outside, works on reparing a drain and the felling of a tree 
will be undertaken.
Events
Stalls-on-the Green, the Village Show, Harvest Supper, and Xmas at 
Belmont, raise valuable funds for the Hall. Thanks to all who help and the 
villagers that come and take part. The Quiz Night at the Village Hall takes 
place most months, and is enjoyed by the regulars. New faces are always 
welcome.
Playground 
The RoSPA report was passed on all the equipment, and a grant from the 
Parish Council has been allocated to us. Moles have caused us a problem 
this Spring but thanks to Sarah Hooper for catching two of the little 
blighters.
Don McFarlane (Chair) - April 2025 

The Committee and volunteers
Many thanks to all the Committee members for their hard work in the last 
year and to the invaluable help that the ‘Friends of the Village Hall’ and 
other volunteers have helped in the upkeep of the Hall.
Wrelton Archive
Sincere thanks to all the hours of work that Helen and Richard put into 
this project.
Map of Wrelton
Thanks to Arthur Strickson for producing a fine historical map of 
Wrelton, which can be viewed in the Village Hall, or The Buck Inn. Copies 
are available from Arthur and proceeds go to the Village Hall.
Bookings
Regular clients continue to support the Hall, but we have recently seen an 
uptake in bookings.‘Fitness’ and ‘Line Dancing’ classes are now available 
and for the academics Andrew Clark is presenting fine lectures on ‘A 
History of Europe’.
(continued on page 3)
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